
          
         

       

 

30 June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Apologies for another final letter! I have been asked to clarify a couple of points which may prove helpful 

to you. 

The children have been split into one of two groupings to help with return to school, if that return is 

based upon a ‘two-day’ model. 

We have planned that those in Burgundy group will attend on Mondays and Tuesdays. Blue group will 

attend on Thursdays and Fridays. 

I must emphasize once more that this is not our preferred option. If at all possible, and government 

guidance allows for it, we hope to have a full restart for all children as complete classes, five days a week. 

Please remain vigilant for future communications, but I know that some were keen to put plans in place 

for childcare if that proves to be necessary. 

I can, however, now confirm that we plan a start for all P7s on the 24th August. Even with the present 

social distancing guidelines, we have been able to put in place arrangements for provision for whole 

classes. In this case, the Burgundy/Blue designation will dictate start times each morning, further details 

will follow.  

It is envisaged that P2 to P6 classes will commence one week after this – the format of these classes being 

determined by the government direction at that time. 

I hope that this makes the situation a little clearer for those who needed it. 

Once more then, be safe, take care of those around you and have a lovely summer. 

 

John Sandford 

Vice-Principal 
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